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Dave Jones, Christine Trotman  Feb 2023

Hall Report. 

Longer Term - Hall improvements & Energy Audit
The energy audit will take place on Monday 30th January 2023.  It is hoped that the energy report will be 
received in time for the next committee meeting.

5 year Electrical Inspection
Hall electrics are due for inspection later this year. Quotes are being obtained.


